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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
OFFICE OF RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT 

ATLANTIC ECOLOGY DIVISION 

27 TARZWELL DRIVE, NARRAGANSETT, RI 02882 

 
[Date] 
 
Connecticut Household 
102 LEES LN  
TOLLAND, CT 6084 
 
Dear CT Household: 
 
Last week we mailed you an invitation to a survey about coastal recreation in New England. If you have 
already completed the survey, please accept our sincere thanks. If you have not had a chance to take it, 
please do so in the next few days. If you have already made it partway through the survey online, 
logging back in now will bring you to where you left off so you can finish. 

It is very important that someone in your household completes the survey, even if no one participates 
in coastal recreation. Your insights are very important to us, and we encourage one adult (age 18 or 
over) of your household to complete the survey.  

Steps for taking the survey on the internet: 

First enter this address into your 
internet browser’s address bar: 

www.NERecreationSurvey.com  

Next, enter your Access Code: 1019764 

Or, use the QR code with your 
phone/tablet camera to link 
directly to the survey: 

 

 

We hope that you will be able to take the survey on the internet. This is so we can summarize results 
more quickly and get more accurate responses. It will also reduce costs of implementing the survey, and 
some questions are easier to answer on the internet version. If you prefer a hard copy, a paper survey 
will be sent to your home in a few weeks if you have not responded on the internet.  

If you have any questions about this survey now or after you complete the survey, please contact me by 
email at NERecreationSurvey@abtassoc.com 

By taking a few minutes to answer the survey, you are adding greatly to our understanding of public 
opinions and uses of coastal New England’s waters. I hope you enjoy completing this questionnaire and I 
look forward to receiving your responses. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Marisa Mazzotta 
Environmental Economist 
 
 
 

http://www.nerecreationsurvey.com/

